
RMSD is inviting interested parents and community 
members to participate in this year’s Kindergarten-8th 

grade English Language Arts and Spanish Language Arts 
textbook adoption process. Please contact Becca 

Ferguson, Director of Learning and Student Services if 
you are interested at 575 630 7019 

 
2:30-5:00 PM Monday, December 13, 2021  

at Sierra Vista Primary Library 
 

 
 


